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Email 2

The buildings that have their backyard to Fry's will have high noise due to the unloading of the
trailers.

There is a bus stop at the entrance to this development. With the entrance and exit so close to
it and along with the main exit of Fry's, the bus will be delayed daily. Lots of handicapped
individuals use this route and the proximity of all the entrances will make it a nightmare. 
This lot is used by many on picadilly to get to essential food and services. This development
would block pedestrian access from picadilly.

Amy Lopez

On Wed, Apr 14, 2021, 7:04 PM Inca_view <aeplopez26@gmail.com> wrote:
I am currently watching online. I am a resident who has a strong rejection to this idea and
hope that this email is accepted. 
This is a busy intersection.
Making a left onto Indian school road is difficult enough and compound that with the
entrance/exit to a residential development will back up traffic for miles.

The crime is very high here along with transients. The business at the front of this residential
will cause a lot of people
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